
MARCH 14, 2023 
CHIEF ELECTION 
APPEAL DISMISSED
Dear Xatśūll members,

This is to inform you that there was an appeal for the March 14, 2023 Election 
for the Xatśūl First Nation (XFN) Chief position.

The basis of the appeal was that the nominators and supporters violated 
Section 54 of the XFN Custom Election Code which references the conduct of 
the candidate.

As the code does not refer to nominators and supporters in Section 54, the 
Appeal Board did not agree that the nominators and supporters were in 
violation of the XFN Custom Election Code Section 54 (b, e, and f) as that does 
not apply to them.

The appeal was brought forward by someone other than the candidates.

The recommendations from the appeal board will be brought forth to the 
community for future consideration in the Xatśūll Custom Election Code

Thank you.


